
Baltimore’s NCYC blessing– 15 days
to heading West!
Tim Janiszewski, youth minister at Lake Shore’s Our Lady of the Chesapeake, helped
end Baltimore’s NCYC delegation meeting on a high note Dec. 30. He shared a
blessing he does with his  children with everyone.  I  thought  it  was particularly
touching and worthy of sharing with you in the video below.

I’ll be covering NCYC for The Catholic Review and CatholicReview.org/palmerblog.
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